0

Page 1 of 2

JP

- 1 JUN 2010

Sent:

31 May 2010 17:36

To:

Planning

Subject: Proposed Extensions to 42 Daffodil Close

40 Daffodil Close

Hatfield

Herts

AL10 9FF

Monday 31st May

Dear Sirs,

Proposed extensions to 42 Daffodil Close.

2010 932.

I am writing to voice our concern and objections to the above proposed extensions.

Number 42 is already a large five bed roomed house, on a small plot, in a cul de sac, on a Housing Estate, in very close proximity to neighbours. As far as we can see from the plans, these proposed extensions are far too large for a plot of this size and location.

We live at 40 Daffodil Close and the side of the 1st floor garage extension would disrupt our lives and privacy completely.

The garage wall forms part of our perimeter wall and as far as we can see, the only way this proposed large, or for that matter any extension over the garage can be built, is for scaffolding to be put on our property. This would be totally unacceptable. Our back garden is only 10 yards deep from the garage and perimeter wall to our patio and kitchen breakfast room.

The side elevation of no. 42 has always dominated our out look just by the sheer height of the house and it would be much worse with this large 1st floor extension that would cut out even more light and late afternoon sun. This along with the dust, noise and inconvenience that goes with building work of this scale, only 10 yards from our patio makes us very concerned.

We think that these proposed extensions will have a very detrimental effect on the whole area. We also think that the whole concept is totally out of keeping with the rest of the properties surrounding it, including those already extended.

Yours Faithfully,

Click here to report this email as spam.